
From: Robin Guterson [mailto:rguterson@msn.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 8:44 PM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: In Support of Lowery Farm - Mr. Josh Machen 

Dear Mr. Machen, 

I write in support of Madrona School being granted a conditional use permit by the City of 
Bainbridge Island.  I have had a connection to Madrona School since it began and trust that they will 
care for the land at Lowery Farm and address any concerns neighbors have with the utmost respect 
and kindness.   Madrona School at Lowery Farm will be an asset to the neighboring community as 
well as to all of Bainbridge Island.   

Thank you, 

Robin Guterson 

Bainbridge Island 

10-22-16 

 


